
Throw the Bones is a fun football themed fundraiser to benefit the adoption pets at Capital 
Humane Society. We are looking for 300 volunteers on Saturday, September 27th to ask 
football fans to donate money to help our adoption pets.  Our goal is to raise $10,000 from 
this fundraiser! 
 
The Huskers will be playing Illinois at 8 p.m. on September 27th. We have three shifts 
available that volunteers can sign up for: 2-4 p.m., 4-6 p.m. and 6-8 p.m. Volunteers are 
placed on several street corners in the downtown area and near tailgates. The University 
has a no-solicitation zone. So we have strategically placed volunteers at a certain place to 
avoid breaking the rules. 
 
Volunteers will be stationed in groups of two. If you have a friend you'd like to be            
stationed with you, please be sure to sign them up as well. Otherwise, you will have to 
choose a partner the day of the event.  This is a great activity to do with friends and      
family! School service hours are given. 
 
We do have some t-shirts, but we still ask that you wear a Husker t-shirt if you can. This 
will only help us give more money back to the adoption pets! If that is not an option, then 
let us know and we can arrange to get you one of our t-shirts. 
 
Volunteers would need to check-in at the Wells Fargo at 13th & O Street thirty minutes 
prior to the start of your shift. That is where you will receive your bucket to place             
donations in. We will have one volunteer at each station holding the bucket and the other 
will stand there with them. After your shift is over with, you’ll just need to return to the 
bank and drop off your bucket. 
 
No animals are allowed to be stationed with you. Our insurance provider won't allow it.  
 
If you have any other questions or would like to sign up, please contact Alisa at 
402.441.4481 or email chsfundraiser@capitalhumanesociety.org 


